
         25 October 2024 
 
The Perrymount Christmas Fair 
 
Perrymount Primary School will hold this year's Christmas Fair on Friday 6th December 2024 at 3.15pm-5.30pm. 
It's always a festive and exciting afternoon with games, stalls, music and refreshments to enjoy, we hope you will be 
able to join us.  
 
In the meantime, the Friends of Perrymount would like to ask you to have a rummage around at home for the following 
donations towards this event: 
 
Christmas Fair Donations 
 

• Bottle Tombola (Prize also for the class who brings in the most bottles!) 
➢ Bottles of all kinds please - no still or fizzy water please! 
➢ Gift bags (in good used condition) - for our mystery bottles 

• Adult Raffle 
➢ Do you have any connections to a business/restaurant/shop? We are looking for more raffle prizes 

from businesses e.g. vouchers for a meal; free exercise class; breakfast and coffee voucher etc. 
Please get in touch or email friendsofperrymount@gmail.com if you think you have something to offer. 

➢ Brand new unwanted raffle gifts for adults are also welcomed donations 

• Teddy Bears 
➢ We are collecting unwanted teddies / soft toys again this year for our popular Knock Down Santa 

Game - please make sure they are clean and presentable  

• Money Tree 
➢ Please donate any loose change (no matter how small!) you have lying around at home, or down the 

back of the sofa, for our Money Tree Game which is also very popular! 

• Kids' Raffle 
➢ Please donate any brand-new kids’ toys/games/prizes for the kids’ raffle 

• Elfridges 
➢ Every year the children choose presents at school to wrap and put under the tree for their parents - if 

you have any brand new unwanted adult gifts (no matter how small) please donate them. 
 
Please bring any donations to the school office, where there will be boxes put out for donations. 
 
Friends of Perrymount (FoP) Coffee Morning – Friday 8th November at 9am 
 
We would love for you to join us and attend the FoP Coffee and Catch-up Morning on Friday 8th November at 9am. 
This is the first Friday back after half term. A hello to old and new parents and an initial brainstorming session for the 
Christmas Fair which will be held on Friday 6th December.  
 
The more the merrier… “many hands make (Christmas) light(s) work!”. 
 
Perrymount’s Digital Dreams Logo Competition 
 
Friends of Perrymount are aiming to raise £10,000 over the next year to buy new iPads for the school. 
 
FoP have prepared a competition sheet (attached) for designing the logo for our school fundraising campaign 
‘Perrymount’s Digital Dreams!’  
 
Deadline for this competition is Friday 8th November. Entries to be handed into the Main Office. 
 
The winning design will become the new logo for this fundraising campaign! 
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